
NEOkla Minutes October 6, 2015 
 
Board members present were RE - Todd Swain, Assistant RE - Neil Cox, 
Treasurer - Virginia Apker. Secretary - Betty Martin, Steve Herrod, Jon Pyeatt, 
James Stowers, and George Walker.  The minutes of the September meeting 
and the treasurer's report were approved as presented. 
 
Solo Report - Jason Baney: The next event is November 8th at the Fair 
Grounds. 
 
Club Racing Report - Neil Cox: The Major's Schedule for 2016 is almost 
set.  Neil is now taking dates for MIDIV regional races. 
 
Rally Cross: The next event is October 25.  Jason requested a budget for the 
event.  Neil Cox moved to approve a budget of $1000.00 dollars in addition to the 
$500.00 site rental fee.  George Walker seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
Nominating Committee: Jason Baney resigned so that he would be eligible to 
run for an office.  Neil Cox replaced him on the committee.  The candidates are 
as follows: 
 
RE - Todd Swain, Assistant RE - Jason Baney, Secretary - Betty Martin, 
Treasurer - Kathryn Roemer, Board Members – Jeff Maize and George Walker. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin, secretary 
 


